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Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Summer of 2020 has not been a regular summer as we all have experienced it.  
 
As the Interurban Campus Shop Steward, I had the opportunity to assist a few members with 
their queries during the summer and, of course, this helped me to become a more conversant 
and knowledgeable shop steward. 
 
Areas that members had questions about or needed assistance with were: 
 

1- Recurring regular employees, article 1.02 (b) i of the C.A. 
2- Regularization process 
3- Retro pays 
4- Sick leave process 

 
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to sister Erynne Grant for the exceptional support, 
leadership and mentorship that she generously offers. 
 
I wish everyone a healthy and safe Fall start. 
 
Stay healthy and safe. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Naji Yazdi 
Interurban Campus Shop Steward, CUPE Local 2081 
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